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         Date: August 5, 2022 

 

 

 

 

To: Ferrari Dealers 

 

RE: Brake Reservoir Fluid Cap Recall -Follow up 

 

 

Dear Dealers, 

 

Following the enclosed communication regarding the Brake Reservoir Fluid 

Cap Recall, please be informed that before you deliver a new or used vehicle 

identified on the list of affected Ferrari models, you MUST replace the brake 

fluid reservoir cap with the replacement cap bearing part number 810768. 

This is the same part number used on recall 78.  

 

By Monday August 8th, we will ship out a sufficient quantity of replacement 

caps. Please inform your clients that their vehicle featuring the replacement 

cap will be recalled to your workshop to update the vehicle’s software once 

available. 

 

 

Please contact your ABM directly should you have any questions. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Enzo Francesconi 

Head of Aftersales Operation – IT  


